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2024 SNOWBALL

WELCOME TO HOLLYWOQOD

Plans for the annual
Snowball are well under way.
As you know, this is our
major fund raiser for the
year. Not only does it
generate significant funds
for the Auxiliary, it provides
the Bear Lake community
with a fun diversion from the
dreary winter weather.
Please make sure you have
donated any items you may
have that would make a
suitable door prize and have
purchased your tickets.
Throw caution to the wind,
dress up like your favorite
movie character and attend
this event. If you haven’t
volunteered to help, it is not
too late.

FEBRUARY 5, 2024

The annul Board Member retreat and planning
meeting was held on January 8. Members
discussed activities for 2024.

A new theme was adopted, “Everything Counts”.
No matter how we interact with people, small
kindnesses are very meaningful.

Members discussed committees for the
‘Snowball, appreciation banquet, scholarship
awards, 2025 calendar, Christmas stockings,
Christmas bags, tray favors, friendship baskets,
Veteran’s Day Program, red carpet prom dinner,
Christmas community project, flowers and
grounds. As you can see there are many ways
that you can volunteer. In addition to all of these
projects, we have the Thrift Store.

Members reviewed the 2024 calendar (see
attachment).

The 2025 calendar will be produced under the
direction of Jennifer Matthews. The theme will
be barns. If you have any barn photos please
forward them to Jennifer by April 15.

A brief presentation was made by the Hospital
CEOQ. He discussed goals and visiting medical
specialists.




